
 

PARENTS’ CHRISTMAS LUNCH EVENT 
TUESDAY 28 NOVEMBER 2023 – FOR PUPILS IN THE SOUTH BUILDING 

 
Friday 17 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Christmas is just around the corner and to celebrate this holiday, we would like to invite you to join 
your child for lunch on Tuesday 28 November 2023. A delicious menu is promised! 
 
If you would like to join your child for lunch, please complete and return the slip at the bottom of 
this letter by 10.00 am on Wednesday 22 November 2023 at the latest. This event is for pupils 
based in the South Building: Nursery, Reception, Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
We can only accommodate 15 parents in each year group, and successful applicants will be drawn 
out of a hat. 
 
If you have a place for lunch, we will send home a ticket in advance. If we do not send home a 
ticket, then I am afraid that we cannot offer you a place on this occasion.  
 
We look forward to seeing you for this special event. 
 
Regards, 
 
Yessica Gimenez 
Finance, Marketing and Statutory Compliance Manager 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

PARENTS’ CHRISTMAS LUNCH EVENT 
TUESDAY 28 NOVEMBER 2023 – FOR CHILDREN IN THE SOUTH BUILDING 

 
I would like to attend the Parents’ Christmas Lunch Event on Tuesday 28 November 2023  
 
Parent’s name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name: _____________________  Child’s class: ______________________ 
 
Child’s name: _____________________  Child’s class: ______________________ 
 
Child’s name: _____________________  Child’s class: ______________________ 
 


